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January 25, 2016
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

“Spring Symposium: Paving A Successful Pathway 
for High School and PCC Students” Event Set For Feb. 27

Pasadena City College will be hosting a series of free workshops on Feb. 27 designed to help students prepare for college and transfer to a four-year university.
High school, PCC students and their parents/guardians are invited to attend the annual “Spring Symposium: Paving a Successful Pathway: From High School to College, Career and Beyond,” which will be held from 9 a.m. to noon in Creveling Lounge. Through various workshops, PCC counselors and staff will be on-hand to provide information on how to get from high school to college, the Transfer Admissions Guarantee to four-year universities process, and how to finance college expenses, among other topics.

"Students who attend will receive valuable information that will help them prepare for college and beyond,” said Shelley Ryan, vice chair of the President’s Asian and Pacific Islander Advisory Committee, the primary sponsor of the event.
Workshops include:

· Parent 101: Understanding the higher education system and how to help your children

· Financial: Laying out a financial plan with cost differences for PCC and four-year institutions
· Transfer: What it is and how it works
· Support services at PCC
Attendees will also have the opportunity to learn more about PCC’s highly successful Pathways program, which provides students a streamlined path to achieve their academic goals. Students who attend the event will have on-the-spot acceptance into the program, organizers said.

A campus tour beginning at 8 a.m. will be held by PCC’s Mirror Pools. For more information, please call (626) 585-7878.
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